
JOHNSON CITY 
TENNESSEE 

March 1, 2022 

Mr. John Hutton 

Telecommunications Consultant 
Tennessee Public Utility Commission 
ATTN: Docket Room (19-00067) 
502 Deaderick Street, 4th Floor 

Nashville, TN 37243 

RE: NOTICE OF TPUC 

Charles J. Stahl, IV, Assistant City Manager 
Administration 

City of Johnson City 
601 E. Main St. 

Johnson City, TN 37601 
423.434.6003 I JohnsonCityTN.org 

Receipt of Application for Amendment to Certificate of Franchise Authority 

Dear Mr. Hutton: 

In response to your communication and request for information to Mayor Wise, please know that we 

have only one-(1) PEG channel that is active with this City and this City receives no specific revenue or fee 

from the cable provider for PEG access support. The State assumed the franchise and the City no longer 

issues a local franchise to the cable providers, within the city limits, since the 2008 Tennessee State Cable 
Franchise Act was adopted. 

If there is a way to receive support or a fee for the PEG channel from the cable provider, the City of 
Johnson City would appreciate information on how to make th is possible. Thank you. 

~L¥f& 
Assistant City Manager 


